
 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
7 Straits View 

#16-01 Marina One East Tower 
Singapore 018936 

Co. Reg. No. 201708450C 

30th September, 2019 

Dear Valued ONE Customers, 

 

 

Thank you always for your support to Ocean Network Express. 

In view of trade forecast, we would like to inform you that ONE will be cancelling the 
following service sailings: 

 

FE4 Service West Bound Intended ETA Ningbo 31st October, 2019 
 East Bound Intended ETA Le Havre 3rd December, 2019 

 
 

FE2 Service West Bound Intended ETA Pusan 11th November, 2019 
 East Bound Intended ETA Southampton 19th December, 2019 

 

 

FE4 Service West Bound Intended ETA Ningbo 21st November, 2019 
 East Bound Intended ETA Le Havre 24th December, 2019 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE sales 
account representative for additional support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Ocean Network Express Pte, Ltd 


